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MORPHETTVILLE – WEDNESDAY, 3 APRIL 2013 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mr. R. King, has notified Thoroughbred Racing SA 

Stewards that following its last start at Port Lincoln on 22 November 2012, SON OF A GUN 

underwent a throat operation to treat paralysis of the left vocal chord. 

 

Mr. King advised the gelding will now be spelled and is likely to return to racing in August this 

year. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

J. C. PETZER 

CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 

3 April 2013 
 

 
 
 


